
Notice for Website 

1. It has come to our notice that there are some websites deceptively similar to the 

website of FSSAI, whereby Food Business Operators are offered services to obtain 

License / Registration certificates on payment of certain amount which is normally 

more than the amount of fee chargeable as per Food Safety and Standards (Licensing 

and Registrations) Regulations, 2011. Food Business Operators are advised that while 

applying for license / registration etc and before submitting personal details, it must 

be ensured that the Food Safety and Standards Authority of Indiaôs official website 

viz. https://fssai.gov.in or https://foodlicensing.fssai.gov.in is used. 

 

Annexure:- 

a. Homepage of FLRS ï official website for applying FSSAI License / Registration 

b. Homepage of FSSAIôs Official Website. 

c. License / Registration ï Fee Details 

d. List of FSSAI Offices 

https://fssai.gov.in/
https://foodlicensing.fssai.gov.in/


 



 



 


